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Site Council 3/15/18 

 

 

Members: 

Steven Fuller-Principal 

Melisa Smock- Classified 

Jean Hall- Grandparent 

Michelle Daw- Teacher 

 

New Business:  Music will be starting for k-3 this Friday 3/16/18. Jennifer Joy will be 

working with students in the music room.  Kevin Carr came out and met with students 

on 2/8/18. Students really listening to the music. Celebration of Learning Night will 

be April 12, from 5:30-7pm. We will offer tacos for dinner, classroom time, and 

have Science Works out to do a presentation. Mr. Scull set up Science Works. Melisa 

will get and help prepare food. Leadership will help with preparing of food. Each 

classroom will have an educational presentation of student’s projects and or 

classroom work.   

Site Council is exploring ideas for after school programs. Some ideas are open gym, 

robotics, music, and leather making. Starting 4/6/18 Coach Diana will be holding an 

open gym on Fridays. It will be for boys and girls 4th-*8th grades. We would like to 

have people from the local community participating with this.  
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Upcoming events: 

 Freshman Preview May 15th 

 Outdoor School- May16-18 

 Track and Field May 31 

Site Council also disused who should be the next recipient for the Jasmine Williams 

Service Award. It was proposed that Seana Hodge receive this award. All members 

agreed.  

  

 


